
May 6, 2019 
 

The Planning and Zoning Board of the Town of Corydon, Indiana, met in the Town Hall, 219 N. 
Capitol Avenue, Corydon, Indiana, on the 6th day of May 2019. 

The Public Meeting was called to order by Andrew Reich at 7:30 PM.  

The members of the Board present or absent were as follows: 

Present: 

Andrew Reich – Chairman 

Glenn Thienel – Vice Chairman 

Eva North – Member 

Jill Timberlake – Member 

John D. Kintner – Member 

Judy Kennedy – Member 

Lester Rhoads – Member  

Absent:  

None 

Also present were Chris Byrd, Town Attorney, Rand Heazlitt, Town Manager and 
Town Planner and Susan Mills, Assistant to the Town Manager. 

Andrew Reich opened the meeting and led a discussion regarding the current zoning 
map the Board was being asked to recommend the Town Council officially adopt as 
the zoning map for the Town of Corydon. Rand Heazlitt explained that this map is a 
compilation of old maps at the Town Hall and information gathered from the County 
Assessor’s Office with the help of Eric Wise, the County Planner. The new map is on 
the GIS system and much simpler to be able to ascertain the zoning of a property.  

Doug Martin and Randy Morgan were in attendance, but they had no questions.  

Eva North made a motion to adjourn the Public Meeting. Lester Rhoads seconded the 
motion, and the meeting was adjourned at 7:37  
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